April 2021 PTO Minutes 

The Treasurer’s Report showed that we are maintaining a balance to support programming at Valleyview Elementary School.  Mr. Martindale recently posted a video on the Valleyview Elementary Facebook page showing the climbing wall that was recently purchased by the PTO.

The T-Shirt/Sweatshirt Spirit Wear Sale is going on now.  Orders are due by April 27th.  Gear is anticipated to be in by the end of May/beginning of June.  The PTO would like to express our thanks to Faith Tiemann and Nicole Schliermann for coordinating this sale.

The Yearbook Committee reported the yearbook sales, Happy Ads, and pictures they have received.  Please place your order for a yearbook by May 1st for the early bird discount of $10.  All 5th graders will receive a free yearbook this year as a gift from PTO.  The Yearbook Committee is asking families and Valleyview staff to please continue to submit candid pictures of your child online or to their email at:  valleyviewptoyearbook@gmail.com. 

5th grade families please keep those baby pictures coming!  The yearbook website is  https://link.entourageyearbooks.com/my/valleyviewyearbook.

The PTO appreciates the hard work and dedication of the Yearbook Committee.

Valleyview PTO is sponsoring a Spirit Week next week April 19th - April 23th.
	Monday - Favorite Sports Team Day
[bookmark: _GoBack]	Tuesday - Tie-Dye Day
	Wednesday - Wellness Workout Wednesday
	Thursday - Dress to impress
	Friday - Valleyview School Spirit Day (wear your blue and gold)
*We would love for you to share pictures of your child for the yearbook on Wellness Wednesday and if your child is a remote learner.

Our Gertrude Hawk Fundraiser went well.   We were able to earn a $4,800.00 profit.  Thank you to everyone who helped make this fundraiser a success!  The PTO would like to express special thanks to Cathi Wiltsey, Sheila Thomas, custodial staff, front desk aides, Mrs. Corna, and Mr. Baskin for assisting with distribution of orders.

Square1 Art order forms went home this week.  You may return your order to school with your child by Monday, April 26th or place your order online at the Square1 Art website.  Orders will arrive at the end of May.  The PTO would like to express special thanks to Mrs. Meyers for her support in making this possible each year.

The next PTO meeting will be on May 4th @ 6:30 p.m.  We plan to meet at Valleyview Elementary School on the lower playground field.  If you are able to join us, please bring a camp chair.  If the weather does not cooperate, we will meet in the tent.  We hope to see you there!


